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Join the Friends of Saxon Athletics and get VIP treatment this football season! All members of FSA are eligible to
attend receptions to be held after each home game. Head Coach Dave Murray and other members of the coaching staff
will be on hand to talk with members. There will also be a members' reception prior to the start of the game against St.
John Fisher College, to be played at 1 p.m. Oct. 1 in Rochester. Plus, FSA members will have a chance to sit in the
stadium seat section at Merrill Field. All open seats - those that have not been purchased for either five or 10-year use
- will be available on a first-come, first-served basis for FSA members. To join the Friends of Saxon Athletics, go
online: https://alumni.alfred.edu... may also contact Jim Moretti, athletics director, at 607 871 2193 or email him at
morettij@alfred.edu
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